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From: Jan Sohn [mailto:jansohn@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2009 3:37 PM 
To: MARE CFP CONSULTATION 
Subject: Green Book New common fisheries Policy 
 
Its time for a truly common fisheries Policy, 
  

Quotas should be possible to sell across national boarders within the European Union. 

  

Legislation should be truly European law, and not regulation implemented in national 
legislation. 

  
Fines and administrative practice should be the same, across the union regardless of the 
fisherman's or vessels nationality, for the same crime. 
  
The fisheries control function should be directly under the European Commission, and not under 
national jurisdiction, and all commercial fishing vessels should have a satellite tracker on board, 
to secure that the Commissions inspectors at all time can locate them.  
  
Demand for reporting on change of fishing area when crossing a "line", should be removed. 
  
To secure against one or just a few companies or persons possessing all fishing rights on a 
species in the Union or in a region, a progressive landings- and quota tax is needed, so 
increases in landings or quota possession from a company or group of companies, is less likely. 
  
Discard should be prohibited. 
  
  
Best Regards 
  
  
Jan Sohn 
Denmark 
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